ADVANCE QUESTIONS TO BOSNIA AND HERZEGOVINA (THIRD BATCH)
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
· The United States recognizes that laws in Bosnia and Herzegovina prohibit anti-union discrimination, but neither the labor inspectorate nor the courts sufficiently protect union members from discrimination or dismissal. What efforts is the government of Bosnia and Herzegovina taking to protect the rights of workers? 
· The United States remains concerned about the opaque process of union registration. Have there been efforts in consultation with tripartite stakeholders to provide clarity on this process?
· The United States recognizes the progress Bosnia and Herzegovina has made to decrease the prevalence of child labor, though instances of forced begging, domestic servitude, and illicit work remain. What plans have been developed to address these and other forms of child labor?  
· NGOs continued to report that government authorities were not enforcing the 2015 decision by the High Judicial and Prosecutorial Council which overturned the law prohibiting employees of judicial institutions from wearing any form of “religious insignia” at work, including headscarves. How does the government plan to address this issue?
· The United States remains concerned about the migrant situation in Bosnia and Herzegovina, including the lack of coordination between levels of government.  How can cooperation at the municipality, entity, cantonal and state levels be improved? What strategies do state-level agencies have to address the situation?
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